
Announcement regarding Repair Work Projects in the Library (14/12/2007)

Dear All,

There will be two repair work projects carried out in the University Library starting next week. As a result, a
certain degree of noise might be generated, and inconvenience caused to our users when walking into the
Library’s main entrance. Due to these factors, the Library will suspend the booking for STDM Auditorium
from 20 December 2007 to 31 January 2008.

Sorry for all the inconvenience caused and thank you for your attention. 

Regards,
UM Library

 


